August 2021
Dear Fourth Grader and Families,
	Welcome to fourth grade! I am Miss Halliwell and I am so happy to be your teacher this year! I can’t wait to hear about your summer and get to know you better! 
	Before the school year starts, I would like to tell you a little bit about myself! I went to Cold Spring Elementary School, Holicong Middle School, and Central Bucks East. I graduated from Penn State University.  Over the past few years, I have been a 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade long term substitute at Cold Spring Elementary School. Over the summer I spent a lot of time with my family and had a lot of time to read my kindle outside! I went to the beach, boating, explored parks, watched the Olympics, and took care of my garden. 
	Parent home and school communication is very important to me! I will be available for any questions or concerns through email (khalliwell@cbsd.org).  
I can’t wait to meet you on Monday, August 30th!  I know we will work together to make it an amazing year! Have a wonderful rest of your summer! 
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Sincerely,
Miss Kelsi Halliwell 
            Khalliwell@cbsd.org
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